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I have found voting by mail the most efficient way to get my voice heard.  It enables 

me to get my voting in at the time and place I have available in my life.  Oregon has 

been voting by mail for over 25 years, it is a proven method for voting in this state.  I 

believe the true issue at hand is the false claims that are not backed up by facts that 

this method of voting allows "dead" people to vote, or something along those lines.  I 

support Voting my mail in Oregon. 


